
3310-C Gilmore Industrial Blvd. 
Louisville, KY 40213 

Phone: (502) 964-8737 
Facsimile: (502) 964-1123 

March 21, 2024 

Marian Development Group 

1801 Payne Street 

Louisville, Kentucky 40206 

Attn: Kyle Smith 

RE: Ground Penetrating Radar (GPR) Survey performed at 11801 Orell Ave. 

Mr. Smith: 

To address the concern that was expressed about the possible presence of unmarked graves on 

the abovementioned property, Micro-Analytics coordinated with Pinpoint Utility Inspection 

Services to conduct a GPR survey of the area of concern.   

GPR utilizes radar pulses to image the subsurface. GPR transmitter and antenna emits 

electromagnetic energy into the ground. When the energy encounters a buried object or a 

boundary between materials having different permittivity’s, it may be reflected or refracted or 

scattered back to the surface. A receiving antenna can then record the variations in the return 

signal. 

This GPR survey did not indicate the presence of any graves within the area surveyed. 

If you have any further questions, please give me a call at (502) 964-8737. 

Sincerely, 

Micro-Analytics, Inc. 

Pete A. Welsh  

Vice President 
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https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Permittivity



